
CORRESPONDENCE 
2017 APRIL 10

Copied to: 
  City Manager 
  Deputy City Manager 
  Dir. Engineering

Note from Dir. Engineering: “In 
accordance with the Burnaby Street and 
Traffic Bylaw and Burnaby Sign 
Bylaw, a motion of Council is required 
to permit the temporary placement of 
signs on street-rights-of-way for this 
event”. The request is supportable and 
Engineering staff will work with event 
organizers as required. 






